

UPPER GREAT PLAINS TRANSPORTATION INSTITUTE

NORTH DAKOTA LOCAL TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

News Bulletin

NORTH DAKOTA

LOCAL TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

No. 35 - June 2014

Quick Links

NDLTAP website

TLN Website

UGPTI website

NDLTAP Announces new Advisory Board Members

Mark Anderson, PE, KLJ Director of Surface Transportation





Anderson is director of Surface Transportation at KLJ. As a senior engineer, principal, and project manager he oversees, designs and manages projects ranging from local street reconstruction and maintenance to multi-million dollar federal-aid projects on the National Highway System.

As a member of KLJ's senior executive team, Anderson is responsible for the overall corporate strategy and brings guidance through more than 20 years of roadway design and transportation planning experience. He is involved in the communities, counties and states KLJ serves. He is a member of the North

Dakota Association of County Engineers and the American Council of Engineering Companies.

R. Blake Crosby, Executive Director for the ND League of Cities



Crosby is the seventh executive director to serve the N.D. League of Cities. He is a member of the board of directors for the North Dakota Insurance Reserve Fund, a member of the Economic Development Association of North Dakota and a member of Rotary District 5580 District Grants Committee. As leader of the League of Cities he represents North Dakotas 357 incorporated cities.

Crosby has a wealth of knowledge and the support of his talented team. Crosby offered to join the Advisory Board in order to enhance opportunities for our city leaders through shared training programs for the shared target audiences of NDLTAP and the League of Cities.

David Ferrell, PE, FHWA Safety & Traffic Operations Engineer



Ferrell is the Safety & Traffic Operations Engineer for the North Dakota Division of FHWA. He received his BS in civil engineering from Mississippi State University and has been active in transportation for 16 years. His career has allowed him to work on roadway designs in multiple states with a focus on environmental and roadway plans. In January of 2014 he joined the North Dakota Division of FHWA team and offered to share his expertise through his participation on the Advisory Board.

Ferrell is a registered professional engineer and has a wide array of experience in the engineering field from his work in other parts of the country. Additionally, Ferrell offers safety perspective, a critical focus for NDLTAP.

Click here for NDLTAP Advisory Board Members

This news bulletin produced by NDLTAP will be emailed on a regular basis to keep you informed of new transportation-related issues. Please share this publication with anyone who may benefit from this information.

If you have any comments or suggestions for this publication please contact NDLTAP.

Denise Brown
NDLTAP Training Coordinator
denise.brown.1@ndsu.edu
515 1/2 E Broadway, Suite 101
Bismarck, ND 58501
701-328-9856 (O) 701-220-0101 (M)

